BOARD OF SELECTMEN

BRANFORD, CONNECTICUT

JAMES B. COSGROVE First Selectman

RAYMOND E. DUNBAR, JR. ANGELA M. HIGGINS



1019 MAIN STREET POST OFFICE BOX 150 BRANFORD, CT 06405 (203) 488-8394 FAX: 481-5561 www.branford-ct.gov

Date:

June 21, 2024

To:

Joseph Mooney Board of Finance

From:

James B. Cosgrove

First Selectman

Re:

Financial Obligation Review

Power Purchase Agreement

CT Green Bank

Chairman Mooney,

Pursuant to Section 42-1 of the Town Code, I am requesting the Board of Finance provide the Board of Selectmen an advisory review of a Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) with the CT Green Bank for a proposed solar array located at 100 Tabor Drive (Ecology Park). The proposed solar development would be located on the southern cap of the former landfill, an area designated for an array as part of the landfill closure plan the Town submitted to DEEP in 2013. Along with the PPA, I have included a PowerPoint presentation that will give the Board an overview of the CT Green Bank Solar MAP program, and the financial projections for the project.

Thanks in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely

James B. Cosgrove